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DRAFT
Minutes of a meeting of the Neighbourhood Plan Steering Group held at 7.30pm on Monday 5th January 2015 
in the Community Room, Cannington Village Hall
Present: 

Members: Alan Bullock, Lisa Bullock, Sarah Jansons, Alex Reed, Steve Dart, Alan Beasley, Joan Salmon, Rob Morgan and Dave Popham
Chair: Brian Stother
Clerk: Tina Gardener
Apologies

There were no apologies
Minutes of the meeting held on 15th December 2014

The minutes of the meeting held on 15th December 2014 were agreed. 
Budget update and report to Community Development Foundation
The clerk produced a budget statement to 31st December 2014.  A total of £6,176.67 was spent against the Community Development Grant of £7,000 of which £6,300 has been paid to Cannington PC. This will leave £176.67 to be repaid.
The Clerk will produce the end of grant report.

A total of £822.65 has been spent against the Parish Council budget of £1,500.

Website and online surveys update

The website designer will be updating the website with the consultation forms that can be completed and returned on-line. The online surveys for Commercial, Youth and Community will be put on the NHP and Parish Council websites.
Alex Reed produced the community online survey which has had 84 responses from the Cannington Now website.

Only 9 responses have been received for the Commercial survey. The Clerk will send a further letter to businesses encouraging them to complete the survey.

Five £10 gift cards from Amazon have been purchased to allocate to youths completing the survey. So far only 7 responses had been received; Lisa proposed to award 2 gift cards now and the rest at the end of January 2015. This was seconded by Alex Reed and agreed unanimously. Two names were drawn out and they were Matthew Cozens and Nathanael Williams, the clerk will write and congratulate them.
Consultation leaflet
Joan has produced the leaflet which has been circulated for comment and is now with the printers. The distribution rounds were agreed and the Clerk will collect the leaflets and distribute to members. The leaflets can be returned to the Parish Council or a collection box in the Post Office.
Any other business
The Clerk will forward the consultation results to Lisa.

Joan will continue looking at the National Statistics for Cannington.

Rob will look at planning strategies.

Alex Bullock agreed to draft a consultation letter for neighbouring parishes.

Other items that need to be mentioned in the plan include community/sports hall, parking issues and cycle paths. Sarah offered to approach John Grimshaw of Sustrans for an update on the cycle paths.
Brian will produce a submission for the next Target.
Date of next meeting

The next meeting will be a joint meeting with the Parish Council and will be held on Monday 19th January 2015 at 7.30pm in the upper hall of Cannington Village Hall.
The following meeting will be held on Monday 2nd February 2015 and Mandy Goddard and Jo Widdecombe would be invited to attend.
The meeting closed at 8.55pm
Signed……………………………………… Date………………………                          
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